
Is pro-nuclear the best option for 
our make-or-break century?

 
Mayor Heather Wright invites you to take part in a  public conversation on the  

pro-nuclear power debate. Four scientific professionals and commentators offer  
four perspectives  on a  subject  that still divides public opinion.  Whether you are  
‘for’  ‘against’ or ‘undecided’, this is  your  chance to hear why these experts  all 

agree that nuclear power is not only the safest energy source  - but the one with  
the lowest environmental footprint.

 
Presenting the case for nuclear power are: 

PROFESSOR COREY BRADSHAW conservationbytes.com
PROFESSOR BARRY BROOK bravenewclimate.com

BEN HEARD decarbonisesa.com
GEOFF RUSSELL  tinyurl.com/grussell

 
Saturday 9 June, 2pm - 4pm

Walkerville Town Hall
66 Walkerville Terrace, Gilberton SA 5081

RSVP 4 June 2012

 
FREE entry. Limited seating. To register http://walkerville5081.eventbrite.com/

 
To submit your questions before the event sdenicola@walkerville.sa.gov.au

 Presented by The Town of Walkerville as part of World Environment Day 
Disclaimers: The views expressed during this event do not necessarily reflect the views of the Corporation of the Town of Walkerville.
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